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Greetings In The Name of Jesus, 
 

This past quarter has been a whirlwind of events and we are 
thankful for it. 

In the spring we had the honor of being the guest speakers for the 
Bible College Graduation in Greece. God moved in a mighty way and 
we are so grateful that we were able to witness 3 souls receive their 

Gift from heaven. 

Pictured: 
The graduates and us & Bro. Shawn Preaching In Greece. 

Pictured: Ayanna praying with children in Greece. 

At the beginning of the summer we were overjoyed at the arrival of 
our daughter Ayanna.  When she got here she went right to work 
working as an intern for her organizational leadership degree at 
Urshan. She was also apart of the VBS, AYC and Camp Meeting in 

Greece. As well as at our Camp Meeting here in Israel. 

We are so grateful for the time that we got 
to spend with her this summer and are 

sad to see her go; but we know that this 
semester holds great and mighty things 

for her and her future. Please be in prayer 
for her over this next school year. 
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We are seeing the signs of the last days all around us in this land and know that God is getting 
ready ‘to pour out His Spirit upon all flesh’! We are believing Him for bigger and greater things in 
this land, more than has ever been seen. The Children of Abraham are hearing the Good News! 

God is faithful! Your prayers are vital to the work in this land! 
 

In His Majesties Service, 
The Shawn E. Turner Family 
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Pictured: Sis. Tammy and Ayanna singing in Amman. 

This past half-year has proved to be fruitful as the 
team here has opened up three new works! Two in Tel 
Aviv and one in the West Bank. The harvest is ripe, we 
pray daily that the Lord will send more laborers to the 

field to gather the harvest. 
 

In July the team welcomed Brother and Sister Quezada to 
the field. They have started their Arabic studies and are 

holding meetings at their home in the Bank every week. We 
are believing God for a great and mighty harvest among the 

Arab people. 
 

We also held our annual Camp Meeting in July in 
Jerusalem. Brother and Sister Mason and their kids 

were so kind to accept the invitation to speak and we 
are so grateful for their willingness to come. Several 

people were healed and refilled with a fire for God. One 
of the members of the work, Sis. Mercedes was healed 

for the second time from cancer! All the praise and 
glory belongs to God our healer and our provider! 

 

Pictured: Bro. and Sis. Quezada 

We were also invited to Jordan by Brother and Sister Sherry and Sister 
Mansfield to preach their Pentecost Sunday revival services in Amman and 

Zarqa. The spirit of God fell in the services like it did on the Day of Pentecost 
in the book of Acts. The Spirit of God is sweeping throughout this region like 
a rushing mighty wind and we have the privilege of seeing the prophecies of 

old unfold come to pass right before our eyes. 
 

Pictured: Healing Service During Camp Meeting. 


